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SUMMARY 

The San Juan Planning Commission will be hosting five additional workshops to gather community 

comments for the 2025 Land Use, Development and Management documents.  Workshops will be 

located in each community of the county.  Anyone may join any workshop location regardless of the 

area of residence. 

Comments and requests will continue to be gathered through email to KBushnell@sanjuancountyut.gov 

and packaged for Planning Commissioners upon future discussions of the ordinance.  Our county legal 

team has called for an update to the San Juan County General Plan first and can then proceed to evaluate 

edits to the Land Use Ordinance.  This will be an on-going process over the next few months. 

Discussions of the Land Use Ordinance will be combined with regularly scheduled Planning 

Commission meetings on the second Thursday of each month starting at 6:00pm.  The public is 

welcome to make open comment at the beginning of the meetings. 
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